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Video shows how your feedback has been used
to improve dementia services in Wiltshire

In a project spanning four years, we have listened to the views of more than 1,600

people who are affected by dementia and used this feedback to work with other

organisations to make improvements to services across the county. 

Take a look at what you told us and what changes have been made in our video. 

You can also find out more about this work in our Working Together to Improve Dementia

https://mailchi.mp/20d1263a6bdd/march-2020-ebulletin?e=[UNIQID]
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MltwhRPtAS4
https://www.healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk/report/2019-09-30/working-together-improve-dementia-services-wiltshire


Services in Wiltshire report.

How do we make a difference?

You can learn more about how public feedback is

helping to improve health and social care services in

Wiltshire on our website. 

As always, we would love to hear what you think of

services, so share your experience and help make care

better for you and your community. 

Apply to become our new Board Coordinator

We're looking for a Board Coordinator to organise

meetings, prepare meeting papers and take minutes for

our Local Leadership Board.

It's a part-time role and applicants will need to have

some experience of minute taking and the ability to

travel across Wiltshire and surrounding areas.

For more information about the role and to request an

application pack, email hr@helpandcare.org.uk call

0300 111 303 or download the pack here.

The closing date is Friday 27 March. 

Watch now

Read more

Apply now
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https://www.healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk/how-we-make-difference
https://www.healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk/have-your-say
mailto:hr@helpandcare.org.uk
https://www.helpandcare.org.uk/work-with-us/vacancies/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MltwhRPtAS4
https://www.healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk/how-we-make-difference
https://www.helpandcare.org.uk/work-with-us/vacancies/


Protect yourself and others from coronavirus

The best way to protect yourself and others from the

spread of coronavirus is to:  

Wash your hands with soap and water or use a

sanitiser gel regularly throughout the day.

Catch your cough or sneeze in a tissue, bin it and

wash your hands.

If you have recently arrived back from overseas,

check the returning traveller advice from Public

Health England. 

For more information, visit nhs.uk/coronavirus

Share your views on adult care advice team

We're asking for the views and experiences of people

who have been in touch with Wiltshire Council to get

support with adult social care.

The council provides information on its adult care

services through a helpdesk called the Advice and

Contact Service. We want to know how well this service

is working and what could be improved.

Our survey closes at the end of March.  

Dates for your diary

Dementia Friendly Southern Wiltshire

Read more

Read more

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public#advice-for-travellers
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://adults.wiltshire.gov.uk/Services/9
https://www.healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk/news/2020-01-25/tell-us-what-you-think-adult-social-care-advice-team
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://www.healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk/news/2020-01-25/tell-us-what-you-think-adult-social-care-advice-team


Thurday 12 March, Alderbury Village Hall

Our Community Matters Conference
Various dates and locations

Warminster Health and Wellbeing Fair
Saturday 4 April, Warminster Civic Centre

Showcase for Carers
Tuesday 21 April, Guild Hall, Salisbury
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